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Donations are the Lifeblood of CUPS
You will be enriched in every way to be generous in every way, which through

us will produce thanksgiving to God (2 Corinthians 9:11)

In this issue

Donation Needs
Follow this link to the CUPS Home page.
Donation needs can be found under the
Donations pulldown menu.

At this time of year, CUPS is especially
looking for school supplies and computers
for classrooms (see article below)

Donation Collection Locations

Board Members Needed

CUPS is looking for supporters that would
be willing to serve on the CUPS Board.
Board meetings are held about 4 times per
year, usually in the greater Houston area. If
you are interested, please contact board
chair Chris Friedersdorf at
cbfdorf@gmail.com

Upcoming Events

​CUPS Board Meeting - May 4, 2022 at
First Presbyterian Church Sugarland

TBC 022 Project Report

Work continues on the college prep high
school Telebachillerato 2022 in La
Soledad. The photo above shows CUPS
board member Fred Seay delivering school
supplies to TBC 022 principal Marco
Gonzalez. They are standing beside a
student transportation van provided by
CUPS.

http://cupsmission.org/index.htm
http://cupsmission.org/Donation Collection.html
mailto:cbfdorf@gmail.com


Recent Projects

Ejido La Posta Kindergarten
The campus of the kindergarten at the small community of Ejido La Posta near Rio Bravo
was in need of extensive repairs. CUPS partnered with the community to help in the
restoration effort by replacing a roof - here are before and after pictures.

Before Repair
After Repair

It's Time for School Supply Donations!

SCHOOL SUPPLY DONATIONS

Every summer as the start of the school year
approaches, CUPS supplies pencils, papers, crayons,
backpacks, notebooks, scissors, staplers, and many
other much needed supplies to Kindergartens, Primary
Schools, and some secondary schools. See details at
Educational Supply Needs

CUPS assists schools in setting up computer
classrooms so students can acquire computer literacy.
Many students do not have access to computers in
their homes, so being taught computer skills in school
is crucial. CUPS seeks donations of used computers in
good working condition to help meet this need. See
details at Computers for Schools .

CUPS (Comunidades Unidas Pro Salud) [www.cupsmission.org]
  

http://www.cupsmission.org/Educational Supplies Donation.html
http://www.cupsmission.org/Computers Donation.html
http://www.cupsmission.org
https://www.facebook.com/CUPS-Comunidades-Unidas-Pro-Salud-138120052929274/#!/pages/CUPS-Comunidades-Unidas-Pro-Salud/138120052929274


Comunidades Unidas Pro Salud | P.O. Box 6933, Kingwood, TX 77325

Unsubscribe budde.steven@gmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bycbfdorf@gmail.comin collaboration
with

Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:cbfdorf@gmail.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=a33e2282-cffe-4258-a2c9-7131a3ca616d
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=a33e2282-cffe-4258-a2c9-7131a3ca616d

	Providing affordable, acc﻿essible, and meaningful cross cultural mission opportunities since 1989
	Donations are the Lifeblood of CUPS
	Recent Projects

